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As a society we need to value human life and quality of life more highly than any animal. The lifestyle
of far north glders is negatively affected by the negligence of government, in not controlling
crocodile numbers. This negligence has increased numbers of crocodiles in waterways to the point
that the humans of the area are unable to use the waterways the way they want to and need to.
Maybe you will start listening to the common sense of far north glders once the crocodiles reach
your waterways, as they look for more space, as they are overpopulated!



